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Site Logistics

Address
1 Yacht Club Drive, Auburn, ME 04240

Parking
Drive all the way down Yacht Club Drive and park along the grass on the left. Other cars will be
there to guide you.

COVID Policy

Only vaccinated sailors and coaches (or those with medical exemptions) are allowed to attend
the Frye Street Invite, per Bates College restrictions. Unvaccinated sailors or coaches with
medical exemptions are required to mask while both sailing and on the beach. Vaccinated
sailors and coaches are not required to wear masks on the beach or while sailing. Social
distancing should still be maintained as much as possible.

Coaching
Due to a lack of available motorboats, coaches will not be allowed on the water.

Water
There is no running water at the venue, please bring any water you need for the day with you.
There is a hose to wash off gear but that water is not potable.

Restrooms/Changing
There is a portapotty on-site that you can use or change in if you need but otherwise there are
not very many spaces to change in.

Approaching the Beach for Rotations

Please lift rudders and centerboards when you approach the beach for rotations, we’d like to
preserve them as much as possible. Please do not beach the boats, please rotate in knee deep
water.

Questions
Email Jack Valentino jvalenti@bates.edu or Alli Fischman afischma@bates.edu
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